
18th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

I am sorry that we have had to close the school for the next week.   

The confirmed case is an adult in Red Room.  If your child is in Red Room they must self-isolate for 

14 days – that is until the Wednesday 28th October.  This means that they must stay at home at all 

times. 

Children from Yellow, Blue, Orange and Purple rooms do not have to self-isolate but will not be able 

to return to school until it reopens on Tuesday 3rd November. 

Please check the websites for updates. 

 

Best wishes to you all 

 

Sarah 


